
  
January  2016A word from 

Prayer Praises: 
- For God meeting our recent 

financial needs… He is faithful!

- We’re feeling more deeply 
connected through our local church

Prayer Requests: 
 

- For God to impact student’s hearts and 
transform lives at our regional winter 
retreat Jan 29-31

- That God will build the group of 
students for this summer’s East Asia 
Project and that we will have wisdom as 
we recruit and plan 

THANK YOU for the many 
ways you continue to be in our 
corner and for INVESTING in 
areas of ETERNAL VALUE! 
Kyle, Jayne, AJ, Leisel & George 

 eam Wenig

CELEBRATE WITH US!!   Hi Everyone! This is Jayne writing. I 
just wanted to take a minute and invite you into a place that we are 
praising God as a family, on a more personal front.  This past year, 
Kyle has been depending on the Lord in a really intense way as he has 
been fighting to make healthier choices and also lose some weight. It 
has been incredible to watch Kyle grow in his faith and experience 
deeper understanding of God’s grace as well as faithfulness in this 
process. There have been so many different lessons that impact our 
family and our ministry along the way.  Too 
many to include right here, but we wanted you 
to get to celebrate God at work with us and 
give Him the glory as He has met Kyle in the 
journey of losing over 100 pounds in the past 
year! The kids and I are always blessed by 
Kyle’s leadership of our family, but we are 
especially proud of Him trusting God and being 
such a great example to us in this!

When The Nations Come To You…
A story that has recently been unfolding that puts us in awe of God is 

how He has been working in and through Jill.  We have shared about Jill 
before and explained how she is interning with us part time while she is training for 
this summer’s Olympics in Rio. (Please keep praying for her training!)

A few months ago, Kyle was leading Jill in some of her ministry training on campus. They bumped 
into Roshan, a Mizzou grad student from Nepal. He was very spiritually open and asking lots of questions, 
so they set up a follow-up meeting.  It was incredible for Kyle to watch God use the 
experiences He has given Jill as a Religious studies major to care for Roshan and 
understand his Hindu background in that meeting. Through their conversation, Jill 
had the opportunity to share with Roshan how to Know God Personally! Roshan 
placed his trust in Jesus that day, giving Jill the first opportunity she had ever had in 
leading someone to faith.  Kyle & Jill have continued meeting Roshan over the past 

few weeks. He was very excited when they shared The 
Jesus Film app for his phone and he heard the Gospel in his 
native language. 

Roshan also joined our family for Christmas Eve service. It 
was his first time ever being in a Christian church. It was so humbling and amazing 
watching AJ explain the Christmas story to Roshan (using his Sunday school 
Nativity stickers) as we waited for church to begin. This was his first encounter with 
the story of how Jesus came to earth for him and us at Christmas.  Words can’t 
really express what it was like watching them stand beside each other holding 
candles during the service!

Praise God with us for Roshan’s new life in Christ and for Jill’s growth in taking 
bold steps of faith to depend on God!  
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